
Family Update 12/24/2020 
 
Skilled Nursing Center 
As of the last round of testing this week we have no residents or staff testing positive.  
 
Assisted Living Centers 
As of this week’s testing, we have one staff testing positive. The staff person is under 
quarantine protocol, following all CDC and Maryland Department of Health Guidelines.  
All residents in the house where the staff person worked is currently being tested now.  


